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Representative Michael Grieco Files Bill to Repeal State
Preemption on Vacation Rentals

 
Tallahassee, Fla. – Representative Michael Grieco (D-Miami) filed HB
6033 today. Representative Grieco, who represents Miami, Miami Beach and
North Bay Village, filed a bill today to return to local governments the power to
regulate vacation rentals as they see fit.
 
“All politics is local, and maybe even more so regarding vacation rentals. Florida is a
big state and what works for Tallahassee or Lake County may not work for South
Beach. Local communities are best positioned to decide what is or is not consistent
with their residential neighborhoods. This is not an anti-AirBnB or short-term rental
bill, but it is a bill that will ensure that municipalities have the ability to protect local
quality of life.”
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